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RAFFLES GIRLS’ PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  21 Hillcrest Road, Singapore 289072. Tel: 64684377   Fax: 6469 2024 

 

RGPS/N24/P5/031 

 

02 October 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
2024 P5 OCTOBER CIRCULARS 
 
Children’s Day will be celebrated on Thursday, 3 October at school and Friday, 4 October will 
be a school holiday.   
 
Extending our warmest wishes to all who are celebrating Deepavali. May the festival of lights 
bring you happiness, health and prosperity. Happy Deepavali! 
 
In this set of circulars, you will find the information on the following programmes. Please refer 
to the table below for a list of circulars which you will be receiving. We seek your cooperation 
to follow up accordingly and adhere to the submission dates.  
 
If you require any clarifications, you may contact the General Office at 6468 4377 or email the 
teacher-in-charge as indicated accordingly. 
 

S/N Item Remarks 

1 Extending Gratitude on Children’s Day – 
‘Celebrating Our Grands’ 

Reinforcement of Students’ Learning 

 
 
Thank you. 
 
Your Partner in Education 
Mrs Elaine Quek 
Principal   
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1. Extending Gratitude on Children’s Day – ‘Celebrating Our Grands’ 

 
As we celebrate Children’s Day, we would like to encourage our students to celebrate their  
grandparents and families. 
 
‘Celebrating Our Grands’ is an annual celebration by ‘Families for Life’ to encourage children 
to honour and appreciate their grandparents or older extended family members. Through this,  
family values of Love, Care and Concern, Commitment and Respect can be practised. Parents  
are encouraged to share how grandparents and other family members contribute to the family 
and encourage the children to express their gratitude. 
 

This October, 
1) all primary school students are invited to create a gift for their grandparents or older 

extended family members. Parents are encouraged to complete the craft with your 
child. Instructions are provided at the back of the craft envelope. 

2) as a family, take photos and/or videos to share on Families for Life’s Facebook and 
Instagram pages. You may also email the photos and/or videos to: ask-
familiesforlife@msf.gov.sg to celebrate this occasion with the larger community. 

 
As our students learn the importance of gratitude in school, we seek your support to reinforce 
students’ learning. Check out the infographics “What Do Students Learn in Family Education  
(Primary)?” below for more details. 
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